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SDNP/19/02284/FUL 

 

Replacement of existing dwelling 

At   

Admiral's Knock , Mill Lane, Rodmell, BN7 3HS 

 

Validation Date: 20 May 2019 

 

Date of Direction:  13 May 2019 

 

Reason for the Direction 

This site is in the heart of the National Park, within the village of Rodmell, with public rights of way 

nearby.  Given the unique nature of the proposed development, it would have the potential to have a 

significant impacts on the special qualities, landscape, cultural heritage and public enjoyment of the South 

Downs National Park and as such the first and second purposes of designation. 

 

View the case on public access 

 

 

 

http://planningpublicaccess.southdowns.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=PRALWMTULWI00

